
 

 

All dental x-ray films recommended by 
the American Dental Association are 
required, regardless of insurance coverage 
and payment.  Patient is responsible for the 
remaining fees.  

*** If you have seen another dental provider 
within the last three years. Please have any 
current x-rays forwarded to 
office@taraboyledds.com or alert a staff 
member.  

 

Name of Previous Office: 

_______________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number of Previous Office: _______________________________ 

Date of Last X-rays: _________________________ 


